
I strongly disagree with this proposed legislation. Natural flooding every year does more damage than boats. It’s limiting access in a 
huge way for the benefit of a few wealthy homeowners who now feel they own the river. Might want to also outlaw the homeowner 
docks they have built up. Seems to be more and more popping up or maybe there just getting more extravagant. 
Don’t push boats to other areas. It’s crowded enough on most sunny days


